HCK News Articles

HCR Home Care

Rochester Business Journal

HCR Home Care announces that Christina Fredericks has re-joined the company as compliance director.
She brings more than 15 years of administrative and operational experience in health care to the role.
She returns to HCR after previously serving the company for nine years as senior executive assistant and
clinical operations. Fredericks has a bachelor’s degree in sociology and health science from the

SUNY College at Brockport.
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